HM/July 2023



OPEN EVENING THURSDAY 14th SEPTEMBER 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter.

We realise that this is an important time for families as you gather as much information as possible about the move to a local secondary school.

Branston Community Academy is holding our Open Evening on **Thursday 14**th **September 2023.** We hope that you will make a note of the date and we look forward to welcoming you then. More details about the evening will be communicated in early September. This will take the form of an invitation to our Open Evening, distributed through your child's Primary School. In addition, there is an advert on our website, <u>www.branstonca.lincs.sch.uk</u>

Students make excellent academic progress here. However, we are very proud that academic success occurs within an extremely caring and supportive environment for our wonderful young people.

Until then, very best wishes for the summer.

Yours sincerely

MRS J TURNER Principal